
 

August 7th,  2022 
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

A Warm Welcome 

We are glad that you are here to worship with us today.      

We are grateful to our parishioners who come faithfully and 

we welcome our neighbors and guest that visit us.   

If you are interested in becoming a member of  

St. Ann please call the parish office. 

………………...EST  1883…………………... 

St. Ann Parish Clover Bottom                                     
7851 Hwy YY Washington, MO 63090 

Phone:  636-239-3222 Fax:  636-390-2849 

Mass Schedule  

Thursday & Friday: 6:30am 

Thursday after 6:30am Mass     

Perpetual Help Devotions 

Saturday: 7:00pm 

Sunday: 9:00am 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday Evenings:  6:15pm-

6:45pm or by appointment 

 

Adoration/Holy Hour  

Every first Thursday of the month 

from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Carl Scheble  

636-239-3222 Ext: 277-Office 

314-807-6546—Cell 

Email: carl.scheble@gmail.com 

 

Rev. Bernie Wilkins, Retired  

 

Deacon Dave Ewing 

Cell: 314-605-5426 (Text) 

Email: davidgewing@archstl.org 

 

Emily Mills 

Office Manager/Finance/Liturgical/

Sacramental Coordinator 

Email: stann.mills@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 100 

 

Kristina Unerstall 

PSR Director/ 

Bulletin/Communications/          

Compliance/Rental Coordinator 

Email: stann.unerstall@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 101 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Hotline 

636-239-3919 
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Pastors Pen 
This weekend we welcome Fr. Luis Carlos, who will speak on the work of the Missionary Fraternity of Mary.  
Please be generous to their work. 

 I will be away for a few days of vacation Tuesday, August 9th thru Thursday, August 11th.  Deacon Charlie will have 
an 8am Communion Service on Tuesday and Wednesday at St. Gertrude, and Deacon Dave will have a 6:30am 
 Communion Service on Thursday at St. Ann. 
             Fr. Carl  
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Email Blasts                                                                                        

The parish office often sends out notifications by email. If you 

are not receiving these emails and would like to, please                  

contact the parish office to get your email on our list.  Also if 

you are not receiving regular emails from us but were on our 

list in the past, please check your spam folder 

and allow our   messages to come to your inbox. 

Call the office for any questions. Thank you.

Liturgical 
Minister 

Roles 

Saturday, 
August 13 
 7:00pm 

Sunday, 
August 14 

9:00am 

Servers Volunteers Joseph Vanco &  
William Pinter 

   

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Cindy Longsdon &  
Donna Bard 

Wanda Czeschin &  
Sally Lause  

   

Lectors Julie Frick Jennifer Molitor &  
Carolyn Roettger 

 
  

Ushers Bob Frick &  
Lester Holdmeyer 

Dale Broeker &  
Ralph Jasper 

 
  

Offertory Lester & Nancy  
Holdmeyer 

Jason & Emily  
Mills  

Counters Collene Unerstall, Jane Tanner, Jared Lause 

"Praying With Padre Pio” 
Next meeting on 8/7 after the 7:30am Mass 

 
At this prayer service, we come together to pray for personal, 
communal, and universal healing.  Join us every 1st Sunday of 

the month following 7:30am Mass.”  

Everyone is welcome to come and pray with us 
at any time. 

-Serve the Lord with laughter. 
         - Padre Pio 

Liturgical Ministers 
Any adult who would like to participate in any of the Liturgical Ministers duties of Lector, Eucharistic Minister, Usher,             

Server or Offertory Family. Any child 3rd grade and over can become a server also. If you are interested please complete 
the form below and drop it in the collection basket and Kristina from the parish office will contact you with  

scheduling details 
Name_________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone Number___________________________________  Email Address_______________________________ 

 
I would like to volunteer to:     ______Lector           ______Eucharistic Minister           ______Usher 

 
_______Server   _______Offertory Family 

 
I prefer the following Mass:  _______ 7:00pm Saturday                    ________ 9:00am Sunday   

Extend an invitation…. 
Do you have a friend or family member who is interested in 

learning more about our Catholic faith? Someone who has not 
been baptized or someone who has been baptized in another 

Christian faith who may have indicated to you they are        
searching for a sense of community? What about someone 
who was baptized Catholic who has not completed their full 
initiation into the Church by receiving the Holy Eucharist or           

Confirmation? Someone you know may just be waiting for an 
invitation. RCIA is an ancient tradition in the Church in which a 

person is introduced and exposed to the richness of our                   
prayer, history, worship, beliefs and morality. The process  

allows a person to grow and discern their path to full                       
communion with the Catholic Church without obligation. The 
next RCIA journey will begin the week of August 29. If you 

know someone who may be interested in learning more about 
our Catholic faith, please extend an invitation and encourage 

them to contact the parish office. 
If you are an active Catholic who loves your faith and would 

like to share in the RCIA journey, either as 
a Sponsor or  

Catechist, please contact the parish office. 
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ALL THINGS NEW YOUNG ADULT SURVEY 

 

Based on the results of the Discipleship Maker Index (DMI) 

that was offered in the spring of this year, seeing an  

increase in young adult involvement is the top priority of 

the archdiocese. In response, the All Things New Team, 

the Office of Young Adult Ministry and the Young Adult 

Ministry Subcommittee have created a survey to gather 

feedback from young adults. 

 

All young adults whether single, discerning, married, priest 

or religious, with or without children, ages 18-39 are  

encouraged to fill out the survey. Here they may  

anonymously share their beliefs and interests, their needs, 

their experience in parishes, and their hopes for the future 

if the church in St. Louis. Responses are due by  

September 12th with a report being published in October.  

 
To learn more visit the All Things New Website:  

https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/Young-
Adult-Survey  

People’s Column - Christian’s Loving the Lord 
 

You may recall hearing about our local mission group “Christians loving the Lord” and the activities we were involved with 
prior to the Covid pandemic.  Since Covid, our group has mainly been working on making tie quilts for various charity groups.  

This group is planning on moving forward with more local activities and a once-a-year out-of-state event in serving others. 
 

Please take this information as an invitation for anyone in the Franklin County area to join this mission group.  Our next   
meeting will be held on Sunday, August 14th at 2 PM in the St. Ann’s - Clover Bottom church basement.  At this meeting you 
will meet many of the other group members and learn of the activities that we will be involved with going forward.  If you, or if 

you know of someone who enjoys helping others, we look forward to seeing you at the August 14th meeting.  You are        
welcome to participate on any level that you wish, no pressure. 

 
In addition to local activities that will be discussed at the meeting, we are planning a community service mission trip for               
Native Americans to Tulsa, Oklahoma in late April 2023.  If we have a minimum of 10 people for this trip, we have more    

flexibility regarding the types of community services that we will be assisting with in the Tulsa area. 
 

Should you wish to have more detailed information about this group or some of the activities that we will be discussing at the 
August 14th meeting, you may call Donna Bard at 636-221-7131, or send an email message to donnaebard@gmail.com. 

 
Thank you in advance for reading this message and I look forward to see you in August. 

   Donna Bard 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjruOwyAURL_GdLbw5fJwQRGtkh9IEaXE-AaiZWGF8a7y96HMaKoz0tGQnZU0EhYtgW1WzwI0sqcFDsA19CDAMm2L91rgpqRSi-HzgPyRiv_OpdHkyw-LFsCtXhpOqMVMaBDUA413Er0zKFaWbGztdx_EaYBLr0upxWcOe6b_yVUf95amUkOfbu61j62M5xxcoA7u5chhPG1HauP1qH_0YtV-uZquPt
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxNjruOwyAURL_GdLbw5fJwQRGtkh9IEaXE-AaiZWGF8a7y96HMaKoz0tGQnZU0EhYtgW1WzwI0sqcFDsA19CDAMm2L91rgpqRSi-HzgPyRiv_OpdHkyw-LFsCtXhpOqMVMaBDUA413Er0zKFaWbGztdx_EaYBLr0upxWcOe6b_yVUf95amUkOfbu61j62M5xxcoA7u5chhPG1HauP1qH_0YtV-uZquPt
mailto:donnaebard@gmail.com
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We are so grateful for 
 your continued support and               

sacrifice to our parish 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

July  30 & 31 Envelopes Online 

General Collection  $744 $1,644 

Loose $67 0 

SVDP $2 $15 

Building Maintenance  0 $5 

Total: $813 $1,664 

Dinner Auction News 
 

-The dinner auction committee is looking for lottery ticket donations 
again this year to use for prizes. If you are able to donate some 
please drop them in the collection basket or in the black mailbox 

outside the parish offices.  Thank you! 
 

-The Money Jar for the Dinner Auction is in the back of church. 
Please drop in your spare change or bills. The money jar will be 

placed on the oral auction from St. Ann’s parishioners. 
 

-Donation/Reservations sheets were mailed out a few weeks ago. 
Get your RSVP sheet and donation sheet 

in ASAP.  We are needing all the                 
parishioner support to make this fundraiser  

successful.  
 

-The next dinner auction meeting is on 
August 9th at 6:30pm. All are welcome. 

August 7, 2022 
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“For where your treasure is, there also 
 will your heart be.”    LUKE 12:34 

Jesus encourages us to build up our treasure in    
heaven.  The world encourages us to build up our 
treasure in real estate, investments, and material 

goods.  How much time are you investing in building 
up a worldly treasure?  How much time are you              

investing in building up a heavenly treasure?  To             
invest more in the things of heaven, you must let go of 

some of the things of this world. 



Parishioner Hall Rental  
 

Upper Level 
$500 Rental Fee / $200 Security Deposit 

Lower Level 
$100  Rental Fee / $100 Security  

Deposit Contact Kristina in the Parish Office for  
more rental information.  

 

 

Meetings & Events Coming up in 
Our Parish 

DATE MEETING/
EVENT 

LOCATION 

Tuesday, 
August 9th 

6:30pm 

Dinner Auction  
Meeting 

Church Basement  
Hospitality Room 

Wednesday, 
August  24th 

6:30pm 

Opening Night  
PSR 

Church/ 
Parish Center 

Saturday, 
September  10th 

Dinner Auction Parish Center 
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Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following Pa-

rishioners that will be  
celebrating their Birthday this week. 

Nancy Holdmeyer, Alexa Terschluse, 
Dale Kluba, Joshua Straatmann, 

 Kayla Strubberg, Tim Terschluse,  
Alden Marquart, Alec Meyer, Norma Mueller,  
Joseph Vanco, Jared Lause, Tucker Maness,  

Christine Beste, Chelsea Henderson, Jonathan Mueller 

Happy Anniversary 
We would like to wish a Happy Anniversary to the following                

Parishioners that will be celebrating 
 their Anniversary this week. 

 
Dwaine & Cathy Nowak,  

Jason & Liz Brinker, 
 Deacon Dave & Sue Ewing 

DONATIONS NEEDED 
  

There is an ongoing need for donations to St. Gertrude’s Little 
Food Pantry.  Volunteers who manage the pantry have seen an 

increasing demand for food and other items in recent 
weeks. Parishioners of both St. Gertrude and St. Ann                  

Churches are invited to join in the mission to maintain the  pantry 
for people in need. Located on the parking lot between the St. 

Gertrude rectory and the cemetery, the pantry is free and open to 
all, 24 hours a day, seven days a week. The  slogan is: “Take 

What You Need; Leave What You Can.” All types of                           
non-perishable food, especially protein, are needed. No glass  

bottles or jars. Personal hygiene items also are needed. 
Please help if you can by dropping off items at the pantry. If the 

pantry is full, please leave items at 
the rectory and they will be picked up 

and stored for use later.                       
Thank you for your help.   

St. Gertrude BBQ  
 

The St. Gertrude BBQ Shed will be open every Sunday 
through Sunday, August 28th, except for  Sunday  August 

7th. There will be no drive-thru, so just park and  
walk-up to window to place and pick-up your order. 

Serving BBQ pork steaks, BBQ chicken in a 
red (BBQ) or white (Pineapple vinegar) 

sauce, Fried chicken, Baked beans, Slaw, 
potato  salad, French Fries. 

 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
has only TWO remaining  

IN-PERSON weekend                      
Experiences for 2022! Sign-up now! We’ll have in place all the 

needed precautions to provide a safe environment for                    
participants. For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, 

or call Terry & Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 
9/30/2022 - 10/2/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 
12/2/2022 - 12/4/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
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Mert Broeker, Art Mueller, Gale Bonnarans, 
Leo Naurp, Glen Gettemeyer, Doodles Femmer,  

Don Schrader,Macy Sitzes, Raejean Lause, Debbie Ahart 
 

Steven Sitzes, Tyler Ewing, Dustin Longsdon, 
Elizabeth Kraatz, Weston Ullrich, Madelyn Jagodzinski  

Dante Earle, Corey Logan, Jacob Wilson, Joe Jagodzinski, 
Dalton Cobb,  Brendin Voss 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

MILITARY PRAYERS 

 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, August 6 7pm John & Verona Elbert 

Sunday, August 7 9am Dolores Cramer 

Monday, August 8 6:30am NO MASS 

Tuesday, August 9 6:30am NO MASS 

Wed., August 10 6:30am NO MASS 

Thurs., August 11 6:30am Bob & Patsy Lause 

Friday, August 12 6:30am Ryan Pewitt 

Sat., August 13 7pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, August 14 9am Virgil & Esther Hellmann 
and  

Elmer & Leona Hanneken 

First Thursday  
 Adoration/Holy Hour 

 

Our next monthly Holy Hour,  
Adoration will be held on September 1st from 

 6-7pm at  St. Ann Church.  
All are welcome. 

 
 

Help Save God’s Babies 
and Keep Missouri  

Pro-Life!   
With the blessed overturning of Roe v. Wade, the battle for 
life comes in force to every state.  The kick-off of Missouri 

Right to Life’s strategic plan to protect Missouri pro-life    
successes and educate citizens is on September 7 at the 

St. Charles Convention Center with keynote speaker Tim 
Tebow.  Our special guest and honoree as a “Champion of 
Life” is Archbishop Joseph F. Naumann. Tickets to the 

event are $100. Full details and Registration are at        
MRLbanquet.com or by calling 314-434-4900.   
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369 WW Industrial Park Dr 
Washington
239-6240

T.L. Tanner, D.D.S.
200 W. Locust St. 

Union, MO 63084 

(636) 583-4292

	 510 MADISON • 239-3333 
4710 SOUTH POINT • 239-2722

SINCE 1939

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
HOUSEHOLD PESTS • TERMITES

Dave Hahne, owner/operator

636-390-3660 | Call or Text
5767 Stone Church Rd., Gerald, MO 63037 
MO Lic. C4392                 dhahne@fidnet.com

D & D Pest Control, Inc.

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650

http://mrlbanquet.com/
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Washington, MO 63090Washington, MO 63090

Andy, Debbie, KathyAndy, Debbie, Kathy
239-3040239-3040  

www.time-to-travel.comwww.time-to-travel.com

512 W Front St • 636-432-5550
www.sugarfiresmokehouse.com

636-239-0409 
Gerard Unerstall - Parishioner

Residential • Commercial • Free Estimates
5530 State Rd. AJ, Washington, MO 63090

BOLZENIUS TIRE, LLC
Passenger Tires • Light Truck Tires 

Semi Tires • All Major Brands

Brakes • Tune-ups • Oil Changes

Minor Repairs • On-the-Farm Tire Service

301 Pine Street, Union, MO

636-583-5111 or 636-584-3868

Schulte BakerySchulte Bakery
Homemade Bread & Pastries & 

Decorating  for all occasions

239-2300� 1100 W. 5th

Groceries • Meat v Gas v Beer

3052 Highway A - Suite B 
Washington, MO  63090

(636) 239-2240 • FAX (636) 239-6718

UNERSTALL 
ELECTRIC, INC.

Residential & Commercial

Phone: 636-583-4123

Greg Unerstall - Parishioner

6570 Hwy. AJ • Washington, MO 63090

A&E Storage
ae.storage@yahoo.com | www.aestoreagellc.com

4555 Hwy 47 | Washington, MO 63090
Phone 636-239-1310    Fax 636-239-8911

Dave & Lori Voss, Parishioners

Dine In • Carry Out

Delivery

Washington Imo’s
1104 Washington Sq.

636-390-4667
Union Imo’s

1612 Denmark Rd.
636-583-4667

www.imospizza.com

Andrew Unerstall	 636-239-7317
     Parishioner

Building & Remodeling
Residential & Commercial

KEEVEN 
HEATING & COOLING

“Let Our Family Take Care of Your Family”

(573) 459-2135 
www.kheatcool.com
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RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES  

STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES 

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

SHOP ONLINE! catholicsupply.com

ST. LOUIS HILLS
6759 Chippewa Street

(at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) 

St. Louis, MO 63109
(314) 644-0643

O’FALLON, MO
2985 Hwy K

(at Hwy N, by Dierbergs) 

O’Fallon, MO 63368
(636) 379-3705

 

Eric J Knox 
Financial Advisor 
 
Krakow Korners 
3021 Highway A, Suite 202 
Washington, MO 63090 
636-239-4053

www.edwardjones.com

Buying, Repairing,  
or Building Tech Guidance 

washpc.com | 636.432.1330 
1816 HWY. A • Washington, MO

Your Trusted Tech Experts

215 George Hildner Dr.
636-239-4775

www.straatmanntoyota.com

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650


